
Subject: FW: IMPORTANT: need formal resignation based on your communication 

From: shawn.weeyums <shawn.weeyums > 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 8:30 AM 
To: Reena Brilliot <RBrilliot@SantaClaraCA.gov> 
Subject: Re: IMPORTANT: need formal resignation based on your communication 

April 18th 2018. 

Dear Santa Clara city council members and Santa Clara planning commissioners, 

Serving on the Planning Commission although brief was fantastic. Thank you very much. 

My schedule has been proving more and more difficult to manage and as a result I am no longer able to commit to the 
Planning Commission. 

Please accept this as my letter of resignation. 

Sincerely, 

Shawn P. Williams Sr. 

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 
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